
                                                               

    The Corporation of the Village of Clinton 

   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – ZONING BYLAW 

Pursuant to Section 465 of the Local Government Act RSBC 2015, the Council of the Village 

of Clinton gives notice it will hold a Public Hearing: 

 

DATE:       Saturday, June 10, 2023  

TIME:        6:00 pm  

PLACE:      Clinton Memorial Hall 
to consider:  Zoning Bylaw No. 588, 2023 
 

The proposed bylaw will guide property zoning and land use, and it can be viewed in its 

entirety at www.village.clinton.bc.ca. 

 
All persons who believe their interest in property may be affected by the proposed bylaw 

and wish to register an opinion may do so by: 

 

1.  Appearing before Council at the said Public Hearing; and/or 

2.  Forwarding written submissions for Council’s consideration, prior to 3:30 pm on 

     June 9, 2023, to the Village of Clinton, PO Box 309, V0K 1K0, fax at 250-459-2227 

     or email: finance@village.clinton.bc.ca 

 

The bylaw and other written information pertaining to this matter may be viewed at  

www.village.clinton.bc.ca, or at the Village office located at 1423 Cariboo Hwy., between 

the hours of 8:00 am to 4:00 pm, Monday to Friday, closed from 12:30 pm – 1:30 pm daily 

for lunch. 

 

Any inquiries should be referred to the Village of Clinton in person or by telephone: 

250-459-2261, email: finance@village.clinton.bc.ca or by mail to the above address. 

 

Dated this 26th day of May 2023 – Mandy McKague, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer.    
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